






Christina Stacey - RE: Sandra K. Radis Variance application - 87-R-2 

Hi Chris,

Thank you for this clarification. I was conceptualizing this as two variances, but as you consider the 
ramp/boardwalk to be the point from which measurement should be taken, only one variance is needed.

I therefore wish to correct two statements found in the narrative portion of the variance application I 
delivered to you yesterday.

In the summary, I said: “The requested variance is from the 20-foot side setback requirement 
applicable in the IR-2 zone. The existing distance from the southerly line to the building (measured 
from the corner boards) is 12.05 feet, necessitating a variance of 7.95 feet. The existing distance from 
the southerly line to the most southerly point of the ramp, which provides access to and from the upper 
(residential) floor of the building, is 6.5 feet, necessitating a variance of 13.5 feet.”

This should be amended to say: “The requested variance is from the 20-foot side setback requirement 
applicable in the IR-2 zone. The existing distance from the southerly line to the building (measured 
from the corner boards) is 12.05 feet, and the existing distance from the southerly line to the most 
southerly point of the ramp/boardwalk, which provides access to and from the upper (residential) floor 
of the building, is 6.5 feet. Because the ramp/boardwalk is the closest point of the building to the line, 
the needed variance is 13.5 feet.”

Similarly, the final two paragraphs of item (c) under the variance criteria should be amended into one 
paragraph, which says:

“The applicant’s boathouse/residence now has existed for a decade. At 18,643 sf, the parcel is larger 
than many of the surrounding parcels. (See tax map in packet for comparison.) The grant of a variance 
to allow the building and its ramp/boardwalk to remain in its current location 6.5’ from the sideline 
setback will not alter the essential character of the locality in any way.” 

Thank you again for your help with this matter.

Best,

Brenda

Brenda M. Buchanan, Esq.
Warren, Currier & Buchanan, LLC
57 Exchange Street
Portland, Maine 04101
Tel.  207-772-1262
Fax  207-772-1279
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